
  
 

  

 

 

 

 

Minnesota 

Doula 
Workforce 

Survey 

AS A THANK YOU FOR $20 COMPLETING THE SURVEY 

For this survey, a doula or birth 
worker is defined as someone 

who provides continuous physical, 
emotional, and informational 

support to a birthing person before, 
during, and after childbirth to help 
them achieve the healthiest, most 
satisfying experience possible. This 
does not include midwives or other 

medical professionals. 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) would like to learn 
more about Minnesota’s Doula Workforce and has asked GrayHall, 
a St. Paul, Minnesota consulting firm, to administer the survey and 
complete a report of findings. 

Please respond to this 20-minute survey if you have ever 
practiced as a doula/birth worker or please forward this flyer 

to doulas/birth workers in your networks. 

GO TO THE SURVEY  

Thank you for taking time to answer this important survey. 
PLEASE RESPOND BY MAY 1, 2023 

Your response will help: 

•	 Build a more comprehensive profile 
of the workforce of doulas and birth 
workers in Minnesota. 

•	 Establish baseline demographic data 
of doulas/birth workers in Minnesota. 

•	 Identify important gaps in service. 

•	 Identify important strengths of the 
workforce. 

•	 Support strategic objectives to increase 
access to doula/birth worker services. 

https://redcap.health.state.mn.us/redcap/surveys/?s=9TXRPK7EA8CLHH3M
https://redcap.health.state.mn.us/redcap/surveys/?s=9TXRPK7EA8CLHH3M

